Official Newsletter

This Newsletter is intended to provide general information only. E.Z. Squares Caboolture Dance Club Inc and/or members of the Club, or the Editor will not be responsible for any loss of property, injury to any person acting on the information contained herein.

Volume 05 Edition A 05 November 2015

This is Your COMMITTEE:

Geoff Linck -Parker -President
Colin Duffy - Vice President
Yvonne Brittingham - Secretary
Ted Newton - Treasurer
Gail Stanilan - Assist Treasurer
Julie McCulloch - Providore/Newsletter Editor
Margaret Webber - Co-Providore
Delwyn Linck-Parker - Events Coordinator
Maureen Miller - Clogging Rep

CALLERS: Glenn Wilson - Caller Rod Dinte - Co-Caller

Welcome all, to the final newsletter for 2015this means that the year has come to an end for our clubs weekly dances. The committee would like to wish all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Have a great break and if travelling please do so safely. See you all in 2016

A Message from your President

Well! Here we are again approaching the end of our dance year on Tuesday 1st December.

It has been a truly successful year commencing with our 25th anniversary dance in February and then later in the year co-hosting the 35th State Square Dance Convention in conjunction with the Queensland Callers Association.

It must be said that you, the members of the club, whom are too many to name put in a huge effort on all fronts in making the convention a success and for this I thank you all.

February 2nd will see the new dance year start with the trial of a new programme format. (Further information can be read in this newsletter). In this format mainstream dancers will be required to assist any learners who come

to join our club and enjoy the fun and friendship we offer here at EZ Squares. Also while assisting it will be a chance for mainstreamers to refresh themselves with movements they are not sure of

On March 29th 2016 we look forward to our first party night of the year with the theme of "Down on the Farm". The themes for other party nights that will occur during the year are yet to be decided and are open to suggestions from members.

Please keep in mind we have been given the opportunity to hold a "sausage sizzle" at Masters Morayfield on Feb 6th 2016 between the approx. hours of 9am – 2pm. so we will be looking for helpers to come forward on the first night back Feb 2nd. Remember many hands make light work even if you can only spare an hour.

As other events that have occurred during the year have been highlighted in previous newsletters, I would like to in closing, thank my fellow committee members for all their hard work and time and for that matter all club members who have contributed to make EZ Squares the great dance and fun club it has become.

On behalf of the committee we wish you all a safe and enjoyable Xmas break.

Geoff Linck-Parker

New Dance Programme Format for 2016

Commencing on Feb 9th 2016 EZ Squares are trialling a new format which we hope will be advantageous to all members, and hope you will all bear with us during this period.

It is proposed that learners/refreshers will now be from 7pm— 8pm followed by mainstream from 8pm- 9.30pm. During the mainstream time frame a plus bracket will be incorporated

Official Newsletter

This Newsletter is intended to provide general information only. E.Z. Squares Caboolture Dance Club Inc and/or members of the Club, or the Editor will not be responsible for any loss of property, injury to any person acting on the information contained herein.

depending on the number of plus dancers available.

Mainstream dancers are welcome to come from 7pm onwards to assist and encourage our new dancers.

After 8pm there will be no teaching brackets for the 2016 beginners thus enabling our mainstreamers to dance and gain their full potential in mainstream.

New dancers for 2016 are quite welcome to remain after their teaching bracket and watch mainstream and enjoy supper afterwards.

Graduates of 2015

Jean Riches

Well done Jean, look forward to seeing you enjoy the friendship that comes with dancing.

Can anyone spare some time to HELP!

Hey ALL! - Our Club E.Z. Squares have been offered the opportunity to conduct a sausage sizzle "Masters Morayfield". Saturday 6th of Feb 2016 from 9am till 2pm.

Please talk to a committee member

Dates to Remember – 2015 /2016

1st December - Christmas Breakup Dance

2nd February 2016 – Main stream dancers only

6th February 2016 – E.Z Squares Hosting a Community B.B.Q @ Masters Morayfield 9 – 2 9th /16th/23rd Feb – Beginners welcome 3 Free Nights in Feb 2016

29th March 2016 - Party Night

(Down on the Farm)

Something New In 2016

E.Z. Square Dance Club in 2016 will be trialling something new. Please bear with us as we introduce a TRIAL dance agenda.

7pm to 8pm Learners (Mainstream are encouraged to join to assist with the learners)

8pm to 9.30pm Mainstream / (if numbers permit – a plus bracket will be danced in this time slot**)**

9.30pm Supper

Admission for the Learner's bracket

Adult - \$5.00

Child - \$2.00

Family- \$12.00 (2 adult /2 children)



Admission Fees per Dance Night

Child: \$2.50

Adult: \$6.00

Family: \$14.50

Annual Membership Fees.

Child: \$5.00

Adult: \$10.00

Family: \$25.00

Official Newsletter

This Newsletter is intended to provide general information only. E.Z. Squares Caboolture Dance Club Inc and/or members of the Club, or the Editor will not be responsible for any loss of property, injury to any person acting on the information contained herein.

If Annual Membership has **NOT** been paid, the Fee per Dance Night is:

Child: \$3.50 Adult: \$7.00 Family: \$15.00

A reminder to all our dancers to please! "Use the sanitizer on hands" between dances, and before supper. The sanitizer bottles are provided at various locations around the hall. "Keep those germs at bay!" NO ONE wants to be sick!!

Maggie and I would like to wish all a very Happy Holiday's. Stay safe - See you all in 2016

Providore Julie

Have you heard! Tune into- 101.5fm Local Radio Station. E.Z. Squares Dance Club Inc. is advertising their very own club.

Receive the Bugle on line using this web site: http://www.squaredancingsocietyofqueensland.org/th e-bugle.html

Happy Birthday/Anniversary for all those special people that celebrate in the months of

October / November @



Happy Birthday Mac and Julie

November

Val

3rd November Melbourne Cup fancy dress



Very nice Glenn!



Congratulations Jean

Kitchen & Supper News;

I would like to express my gratitude to all those lovely people (you know who you are) that bring supper each and every week.

Official Newsletter

This Newsletter is intended to provide general information only. E.Z. Squares Caboolture Dance Club Inc and/or members of the Club, or the Editor will not be responsible for any loss of property, injury to any person acting on the information contained herein.





Christmas luncheon at the Bowls Club Caboolture





Christmas luncheon at the Bowls Club Caboolture, enjoyed by all that attended unfortunately the weather was not on our side. The sky opened up and the rain came down, to be NO barefoot bowls for us today.



Newsletter Editor Julie



E.Z. Squares would like to thank Mark Ryan for the use of his facilities when printing our newsletters